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Experincing issues with Brown Library E-Resource Database? Please see below.

 

In an effort to provide the best possible service for your EBSCO subscriptions
and services, we are making adjustments to our supported browsers.
Beginning in July 2017, we will no longer support Internet Explorer 8.0 or 9.0
due to security risks. To avoid any service interruptions, please make all
recommended browser updates before July 2017. We recognize that many of
our customers need advanced notice, and we will work with you to ensure that
this transition is seamless for you and your users. Read our complete Browser
Support Policy on the EBSCO Support Site and please contact EBSCO Support
with any questions or concerns.
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